From: Forest Lakes News [mailto:finews@cox.net]
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2017 3:48 PM
Subject: Forest Lakes Garbage pick-up

Good Afternoon. Hope you are staying safe and warm.

Due to the large amount of snow that we’ve had in Forest Lakes, Larson Waste will not
be in our community until Monday or Wednesday of next week, depending on the
weather. They are bringing a large trash bin today that will be located on Merzville
Road, across from the fire station and next to the Water District office. Please take your
trash to that location for the next week until they can get back on regular schedule.
Thank you to Amy Belch at the Water District office for obtaining this information.

From Judy



